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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Monday 6th September 2021 
 

Dear Parent 
 
It was lovely to see lots of smiling faces on Friday as the children came into school. We were very 
impressed at how quickly everyone settled in, especially those that are new to the school. Please 
keep a check on Class Dojo and the school website for updates on how the children are doing 
and what they are learning. 
 
We are very conscious that we have a number of parents that have not had an opportunity to 
come into school, due to the pandemic. Over this term, we’ll be looking at opportunities to invite 
you in so that you can see where your child spends their day. 
 
All year groups will send out a letter this week that will include PE times and homework 
expectations. Please look out for this. 
 
As always at Springfield, we love to celebrate our children’s birthdays. When it is your child’s 
birthday they are able to have their very own ‘non-uniform’ day. Please remember that they will 
have a normal school day, so will need to be dressed practically for both work and play. Some of 
our children like to bring birthday treats into school for their class. This is a lovely thing to do, but 
at the moment, can I please ask that if you send anything in, that it is individually wrapped, to 
minimise contact. At present, we are not able to give out birthday cakes. 
 
I would like to remind all parents that at the beginning and end of the school day, children are not 
allowed to play ball games on the playground or field and are not able to go on either of the trim 
trails or the tyres. This is for their own safety and the safety of others. 
 
Over the summer, we have had opportunity to complete a number of projects. Both sets of toilets 
next to the large hall have been refurbished, three KS2 classrooms have been redecorated and 
Mr Johnson has been very busy painting a number of our corridors. We have also improved the 
KS1 playground by putting in their very own trim trail.  
 
We look forward to working with you over this coming academic year. Please do not hesitate to 
get in touch with us if you have any concerns. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

A. Willett 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

